
 
 
 

Stevedore, 63, crushed to death at John 
Fernandes wharf 
  
 January 17, 2025 
       
The Ministry of Labour’s Occupational Safety and Health (OSH) Department has 
launched a probe into a fatal workplace incident that occurred yesterday at the John 
Fernandes Limited (JFL) Wharf, Water Street, Georgetown. 

The deceased has been identified as Dallas Sharples, a 63-year-old stevedore  employed 
by John Fernandes Limited.  

Reports indicate that Sharples was working with his colleagues to offload containers 
from the vessel MV JPO Aquila when the tragic accident took place. 

 


